andie Martel

From: Katie Hoertkorn <khoertkorn@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 4:08 PM

To: towncouncil@townofrossca.org; CouncilAll; Christa Johnson

Cc: Rich Hoertkorn

Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] & Campaign Update | Save Our Fire Engine on July 10th!

To the Town Council,

We support 100% the Council’s previous actions as well as the sale or disposal of the Fire Engine.
Sincerely,

Rich and Katie Hoertkorn

Begin forwarded message:

From: Friends of Ross Firehouse

Date: July 1, 2025 at 11:08:40 AM PDT

To: khoertkorn@gmail.com

Subject: €3 Campaign Update | Save Our Fire Engine on July 10th!
Reply-To: friendsofrossfire@gmail.com




